
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 12 By Councillor Nicolson for answer by 

the Council Leader at a meeting of 
the Council on 31 August 2023 

   

Question  Following the SNP motion at Full Council which agreed 

unanimously that a Stolperstein will be installed at St 

Stephen’s Church, Stockbridge, to recognise the heroic 

work of Jane Haining, please can you update us on 

progress towards the Stolperstein installation and a 

ceremony in January 2024 to commemorate International 

Holocaust Remembrance Day? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


